

Website: ppbaonline.com
E-Mail: ppbaonline@gmail.com
Facebook: Best Place Any Place, Point Place
Address: P.O. BOX 5074 TOLEDO OH 43611

2011 PPBA OFFICERS

President First Vice President James Nowak Lynn Boden (419) 726-2605 (419) 727-0728

Second Vice President

Robbie Jasin

(419) 726-1583

Secretary

Tom Stagner

(419) 726-8181

Treasurer Publicity / Newsletter
Alan Buckenmeyer
(419) 729-9900 (419) 475-1487

Historian Immediate Past President

Howard Pinkley Gary Anderson (419) 726-9571 (419) 726-4663

SCHOLARSHIP FOUNDATION OFFICERS

President Vice President
Donna Bargy Mary Lichtenwald
(419) 729-2647 (419) 472-6529

LEGACY COMMUNITY FOUNDATION OFFICERS

President Vice President
Bob Kneisley Gary Anderson
(419) 726-9000 (419) 726-4663

BOARD OF CONTROL

Nancy Anderson * Pastor Michael DeLong * Tony Krncevic Jim Mossing * Dr. Gail Sanderson * Vee Stader

Point Place Business Association NEWSLETTER – FEBRUARY, 2011



GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING

**Note the change in Dinner time for this meeting only. Also please note that RSVPS go to Dr Gail Sanderson. . .

Wednesday – February 16, 2011 6:30 p.m. Social 7:00 p.m. Dinner Meeting at

RVYC

Riverview Yacht Club 5981 Edgewater Dr

RSVP to

Gail L. Sanderson O.D. Office

419-726-1541 (You can leave messages after hours.)
Or you can e-mail her at: GailLSandersonOD@yahoo.com
(Please put "PPBA Reservation" in subject line)

By Monday - February 14, 2010 Please make your dinner reservations today.



FEBRUARY NEWS



From Our President Jim Nowak

Everybody should have a mission statement. Have you ever wondered: Does the Point Place Business Association have a mission statement? It should. Every group should have one. So do we? The answer is: Yes, we do. It is contained in our bylaws: Article II Purpose: "The purpose of this Association is to promote and aid the general welfare and business interests of the Point Place Community."

We have two missions: "promote and aid the general welfare" and "promote and aid business interests." We are both a service club (Kiwanis, Lions, Rotary) and a chamber of commerce. As we move forward and do various projects: the question is: "Does the project fit under one of the two missions?" If so; which one? If you were to grade to each mission, what grade would you assign?

General Membership Meeting – February 16th

1st VP Lynn Boden announces The General Membership Meeting for February 16 will be at Riverview Yacht Club (RVYC). See information on front cover..

Mark your calendar for our next PPBA Dinner Meeting - Wednesday, March 16. Location TBA

February Meeting RSVP

Note: there is a new number for you to RSVP for monthly meetings. You are asked to call Gail L. Sanderson O.D. 's Office @ 419-726-1541. (You can leave messages after hours) or e-mail her at GailLSandersonOD@yahoo.com (Please put "PPBA Reservation" in subject line.) Reservations must be made by the Monday before the meeting. Let her know if you will be bringing any guests. This is VERY IMPORTANT that we have a count for our caterers and it is cost effect for the association.

Dinner for Paid and Lifetime members is free. Dinner cost for Guests and Honorary Members is \$10.00.

Membership

2nd VP Robbie Jasin announces that the 2011 Membership as of this mailing stands at 103 members. 52 Paid Members, 22 Lifetime Members and 29 Honorary Members. Please see enclosed flyer about your membership.

2011 PPBA Banquet - Chairperson Vee Stader

The 2011 Banquet for instillation of officers was held on Wednesday January 19th @ Ottawa River Yacht Club. An excellent meal of prime rib was catered by the McNabbs of Kelly's Catering. The night was filled with great entertainment. Thanks to all who worked so hard to make it a wonderful evening.

Scholarship Foundation News - President Donna Bargy

The coupons for scholarship requests are in the Point & Shoreland Journal and will run until March 1. The deadline for Packets to be turned in is March 9. It is also on our PPBA web site. Check it out!

If any member is interested in being a judge, please contact Donna Bargy or Mary Lichtenwald, (phone numbers on back page.) This is a very interesting and fulfilling job. It gives insight to how talented and intelligent our local you and future leaders are.

Cheer Committee - Chairperson Joyce Ejhinger

*Happy Birthday goes out to: Jason Jacob (1-25), Gary McDonagh (1-29), Dr. Gail Sanderson (2-04), Bob Ejhinger (02-09) & Joyce Ejhinger (2-09)

*Happy Anniversary – Larry and Becky Merrymen (2-23)

*Welcome Home to Paul Fredrickson. Home after surgery in November and being at therapy for the last 3 months.

*Our Deepest Sympathy to the Families of: Dennis Cowell - Member since 1998, Past President 1999 Steve Werkman - Founding Member, Past President 1952 James Reid - Member since 1973

February Meeting Raffle

Please bring a raffle prize to the meeting. Having a raffle each month helps us defray out costs of the dinner meetings. Tickets are \$1 each. There is an Attendance Quarter Drawing. If you are in attendance and your name is called you will the pot.

Next Meeting Notice for Visions of Cullen Park Thursday, February 17, 2011@ 6:30 PM CrossPoint Community Church.

First Meeting for Point Place Days 2011 Tuesday, February, 22 @ 6:00 PM Alternative Plumbing